
 
 

ARCHAEOLOGY STATEMENT ADDENDUM – AUGUST 2014 

147 KENTISH TOWN ROAD, NW1 8PB 

 

1. The re-development proposal for the Castle Public House at 147 Kentish Town Road was 

refused at Appeal on the 8 May 2014. This application submission supports a new application 

for the partial refurbishment of the building alongside an extension. 

 

2. This Addendum document has been written to support the Archaeological Desk-based 

Assessment which was submitted in October 2013 for the original scheme. 

 

3. It should be noted that the elements of the report that have changed since the original report 

was issued in October 2013 are in relation to the scheme proposals (particularly where the 

report references the ‘redevelopment’ proposals). 

 

4. In particular, part 5.2.1 should state that the proposals include for the partial refurbishment 

of the building alongside an extension to the building at roof level (creating a new third floor) 

and to the rear comprising a mixed-use scheme.  

 

5. Figures 14 – 15 which include for the redevelopment proposals at basement and ground floor 

should be replaced with plan references GA-P-00 and GA-P-01. 

 

  




